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We see too often that victims and survivors of domestic violence are in need of safe, 

permanent housing. HOPE Plaza is an opportunity for our community to give 

survivors the chance to have accessible and affordable housing, and a chance to 

provide a better life for them and their families. Please support this project to private 

essential housing for victims and their children. Thank you for your consideration and 

support.  


